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Wednesday 18th September 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing today to inform you of an exciting competition being run by the English Schools Football 
Association (ESFA) and win some fantastic prizes supplied by Panini. All children in school have a 
chance to design their own team crest, this can be for the school, a team they support or the country 
they are from. We encourage the children to be as creative with their design as possible.  
 
The top prize for winning the whole competition is a £50 voucher and a football shirt for the winning 
pupil plus £2000 for the school to spend on sports equipment.  
 
School prizes include a magazine for the top 5 entries in each class and 3 Premier League Adrenalyn 
XL trading card starter packs for the best 3 entries selected across school. There will also be a packet 
of Premier League Adrenalyn XL official trading cards for the first 100 entrants received in the office or 
by email.  
 
Entries must be received by Wednesday 25th September to be eligible for a prize and must include the 
child’s name and class. On the reverse of this letter is a possible template however you can use any 
design you like. You could even make a design on a tablet or computer and send it to our new school 
homework email account – homework@st-patricks.nottingham.sch.uk.  
 
Good luck! 
 
Best regards,  
 
Mr Slight,  
 
KS2 Leader  
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